July 4, 2009

Hi Randy and Allison!

I know it’s been a long time, but we've been a little busy as you can see. There are times
when out of the ashes of a tragedy, comes a shinning light... that’s how both Mike and
[ feel about the Tumalo house. The wonderful memories are still there, but now we can
build on those with family in more comfort, to say the least.

You both are responsible for guiding us through a terrible process working for almost a
year negotiating with what is suppose to be a insurance company that is on our side... boy
did we learn a lot. I tell all my friends that if they ever have a fire to call on you for help.

And yes, Randy you can certainly use the letter that the marketing folks came up with...
and thank you Allison for the head’s up on Nelson Sandgren’s show.

We will most likely have a celebration open house the Friday of Thanksgiving... T'll keep
you posted so that you might be able to join us.

Happy 4th of July!

Hugs,
Gail Hayes




